
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 

Etheridge Shire Council’s Aged Care 
Advisory Committee 

 
Council is seeking written expression of interest from people 
interested in sitting on the Aged Care Advisory Committee. 

 
The Aged Care Advisory Committee has been created to identify issues 
affecting Aged Care within the Shire and to provide advice to Council on 
improving or advocating for improvement in services to meet our Senior 
Citizen’s health, wellbeing and living needs.  
  

More recently, the Committee has been assisting Council in developing a 
Residential Independent Living Facility in Georgetown for the Shire’s elderly. 
Plans are well in progress with construction due to commence later in 2023. 

 

If you are interested in becoming a member of the Committee and wish to 
obtain further information on the role of the Committee, please contact – 
 
Council’s Director of Corporate Services, Andrew McKenzie  Ph: 4079 9007 or 
Committee Chair, Greg Ryan  Ph: 4062 5365 

 
Expression of interest close on Friday 10 February 2023. 

 
 

Ken Timms 
Chief Executive Officer  
Etheridge Shire Council 


